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Operation of the Financial Investigations Division as a Department of Government

Effective April 1, 2023 the Financial Investigations Division (FID) operates fully as a
Department of Government. This means that in addition to exercising operational
independence and direct control in its investigations of financial crimes and other
related specialized services and duties, it also now has full responsibility for its

corporate operations.

The FID as of April 1, 2023 creates, manages and accounts for its budget, subject to
the usual considerations and exercises control of its human and other resources
within the ambit of the Financial Investigations Act as well as within the guidelines of

the Office of the Services Commissions.
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